
 

 
 
 
 
April 29, 2016 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Ruth I. Major  
Major Law 
Email: rmajor@major-law.com  

 
RE: 16-FOIA-101 Any Reports / Records –  Incident 2/25/2016 
 
Dear Ms. Major: 
 
We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 
ILCS 140/1 et seq. (“FOIA”).  
 
On April 15, 2016, we received your request for any reports or records of the Metra Police Department 
concerning an incident involving  and  that occurred on February 25, 
2016, including any documents, photographs, audio or visual recordings, or other records attached to 
any such reports (“Request”). 
 
Metra attorney Thomas Stuebner spoke to you by phone concerning your Request on April 20, and you 
agreed to narrow down the scope of your Request to only police reports, with the understanding that you 
may submit future requests for additional information.   
 
While FOIA allows a public body to deny duplicative requests from the same requestor as being unduly 
burdensome, (5 ILCS 140/3(g)), we are again providing you with a copy of police report #MP-16-
00006521 concerning the incident between  and  on February 25, 2016, which was 
previously provided to you in response to your FOIA request 16-FOIA-100.  We understand that this 
copy of the report is lacking and we are searching for a clearer version.  Once we are able to obtain the 
clearer version, we will supplement this request. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 
 
Attachment 




